
BERNARD O'BRIEN 
CHIEF ENGINEER 

WF-J I 4; 
INCORPORATED 

40 FRANKLIN STREET ROCHESTER, 4 N.Y. 

COLUMBIA BROADCASTING SYSTEM 

November 23, 194î 

I Norman L. Maguire, 
1uO6 E. Roma, 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

We are very glad to verify your reception 
of WHEC's test program November 12 between 
4:10 and 4:25 A.M., and wish to thank you 
for your interest in writing to us. 

Yours very truly, 

Bernard C. O'Brien 
Chief Engineer 
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